
 

 

                      RETTENDON PARISH COUNCIL 

 
                      BUS SHELTER POLICY 

 
 
 

The Council is responsible for 9 bus shelters across the Parish. 
 
It is the Council’s responsibility for the maintenance and cleanliness of these bus shelters 
The proper maintenance of the bus shelters is crucial and requires those which are 
damaged to be repaired quickly and to a high standard; any graffiti is removed/painted 
over as soon as possible.  
 
Bus shelters will be cleaned as necessary, from approved maintenance budget. 
 
To request a new bus shelter 
The Council is committed to providing improved waiting facilities. Any requests for a bus 
shelter need to be on the agenda of a full Council Meeting. The council will need to ensure 
there is local support for the proposal and relevant permissions will need to be obtained. 
 
Advertising on bus shelters 
Any advertising on Council property may only be displayed with written authority from the 
Council. 
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